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For all your support and understanding during 

this extraordinary year 

As usual, the time flies by at this time of year, and the end of term is 

now firmly within sight. Despite the dismal weather impinging on our 

plans, the children are still managing to enjoy their last days at North 

Downs. While we were unable to undertake the river walk, since it 

was too muddy, we nonetheless enjoyed our stroll along the coach 

road to visit Betchworth Castle, reminding all in earshot that “It’s 

Coming Home” -  England’s success in Euro 2020 has been a source of 

great pleasure! The challenge of producing a garment inspired by 

Vivienne Westwood has met with a great response and we hope many 

of you will notice a marked improvement in basic sewing skills! Lots 

more to look forward to in the final few days, as you will see below. 

 

STILL  TO LOOK FORWARD TO: 

‘SATS Breakfasts’ 
We look forward to welcoming lots of the children for an early pre-school breakfast from Tuesday 
to Friday next week. Free of charge, but pre-booked only. 

Dress up for school week 
Monday – World War II theme – come dressed as an evacuee! 
Tuesday – Mix ‘n’ Match day – come dressed in crazy combos: spots, checks, clashing colours, odd 
socks, mad hair – the options are endless! 
Wednesday – Dress up as your personal hero. 
Thursday – Free choice – but remember your swimming kit too! 
Friday – Sporty theme (needs to be suitable for PE in the afternoon) 
Creativity is encouraged, but please make sure that outfits are appropriate for school (e.g. no 
crop tops / bare midriffs) and no face paint please. NB: Dressing up is optional – if children do 
not wish to participate on a particular day, they should wear school uniform as normal. 

Leavers’ Disco 
All welcome to strut their stuff on Friday evening, between 5:30 and 7:00 

Leavers’ Assembly 
Tuesday, July 20th – time 9.30am  
Mrs Douglass will send out a separate  
letter about this next week.  
 

 Your children have been 
truly amazing, and it is 
clear to us that, despite 
everything, they are now 
more than ready to take 
the next step. We will miss 
them, but wish each and 
every one of them the very 
best of luck and happiness 

at their new schools. 


